
  
 
 

UNDERGROUND INJECTION CONTROL PROGRAM 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 AND 

 OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 

 

PURPOSE OF PUBLIC NOTICE 

The purpose of this notice is to solicit public comment on a proposal by the Region 8 Ground Water 

Program office of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to issue an Underground Injection 

Control (UIC) Permit Renewal of authorization to inject in Class V Wells in Bozeman, Gallatin County, 

Montana 

Permit No. MT50754-00000 

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 

Fish Technology Center 

4050 Bridger Canyon Road 

Bozeman, Montana 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

The requirements and conditions of the Draft Permit are tentative, and are open to comment from any 

interested party. Persons wishing to comment upon or object to any aspect of proposal are invited to 

submit comments, IN WRITING, within 30 days of the Date of Publication found below: 

 

 Craig Boomgaard, P.G. 

 U. S. Environmental Protection Agency 

 Water Program, 8P-W-UIC 

 1595 Wynkoop Street 

 Denver, Colorado  80202-1129 

 Telephone:  (800) 227-8917, extension 312-6794 

 

The Administrative Record, including the application, the Draft Permit and Statement of Basis prepared 

by the EPA, and public comments received, is available for public inspection at the above location(s) 

weekdays from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. A more detailed description public notice process for this permit 

can be found on the Region 8 UIC webpage: http://www2.epa.gov/region8/region-8-class-v-program. 

The Draft Permit and Statement of Basis are also available there. 


